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Soviet Strategic Bombers

History of Strategic Air and Ballistic Missile Defense,
Volume I, 1945--1955, 2009
- Covers the Tu-95 'Bear', a machine with impressive speed--unique in
that it combined turboprop engines with swept wings. The aircraft
quickly became a symbol of the Soviet threat. - This book covers the
Bear's development and service from inception to present day--some of
the Bear's versions remain in service today. - Contains approximately
200 black & white and color photos.

Russia's Military Aircraft in the 21st Century
This volume deals with the current state of the Russian Air Arm,
explaining its structure and order of battle in the light of recent
reorganizations. Also included are accounts of the first and second
Chechen Wars, and brief descriptions of all aircraft types currently
in use.

Soviet Strategic Aviation in the Cold War
Om den sovjetiske flådes anvendelse, organisation og mission samt
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anvendelse, organisation og mission for andre kommunistiske landes
flåder.

Russian Air Power
After World War II, the Soviet Union and the USA, who had been allies
in the war, started moving towards political and military
confrontation. The Soviet Union urgently needed a strategic bomber
capable of striking at the USA. Thus, the windfall of three battledamaged B-29s forced to land in Soviet territory was most welcome. The
Soviet Union kept them; a huge reverse-engineering effort ensued,
resulting in a Soviet copy of the Superfortress (the Tu-4) and a major
technology boost to the Soviet aircraft and avionics industries. From
then on, the "Soviet Superfortress" evolved independently, some of the
Tu-4 versions having no direct U.S. equivalent. These included the
Tu-4K missile carrier, a wing-to-wing flight refuelling tanker, and
the Tu-4T transport. The Tu-4A was the first Soviet nuclear-capable
bomber. Experimental versions included engine testbeds, a towed escort
fighter program, and more. The book also describes the Tu-4s
production and service history (including service in China -- the only
nation besides the USSR to operate the type) and touches on the Tu-4s
transport derivatives, the Tu-70 airliner, and the Tu-75 military
airlifter. The book is illustrated with many colour side-views and
hitherto unpublished photographs.

The Soviet and Other Communist Navies
General Adams reflects on his experiences in the cold war, during
which he served in both manned bombers and missile silos. He tells
stories of famous and not-so-famous cold warriors, including some from
the US Navy. Some stories are humorous; some stories are tragic.
Having traveled extensively in Russia and some former Soviet Union
states after retirement, General Adams tells us about his former
adversaries, the Soviet cold warriors. In the process, he leaves no
doubt about his respect for all who served so valiantly in the
"strategic triad"-- the strategic command, the ICBM force, and the
submarine Navy.

History of Strategic Air and Ballistic Missile Defense:
1956-1972
Early in the 20th century, shortly after military aviation came on the
scene, Imperialist Russia started using aircraft to support the
operations of the Russian Navy. Rapid development of naval aviation
continued after the October Revolution of 1917 and Soviet naval airmen
flying fighters and torpedo-bombers made a significant contribution to
the defeat of Nazi Germany in the Great Patriotic War. Yet the heyday
of Soviet Naval Aviation (or AVMF) was in the post-war years. While in
the late 1940s the AVMF relied largely on indigenous and American
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propeller-driven aircraft that had survived the fray, in the 1950s the
naval airmen began mastering jets. The AVMF units started re-equipping
with Il'yushin IL-28 Beagle twinjet bombers and were the sole operator
of the Tupolev Tu-14 Bosun torpedo-bomber. In the 1960s the AVMF kept
a close watch on the world's oceans with the help of its Tu-95RTs BearD long-range maritime reconnaissance/over-the-horizon targeting
aircraft which transmitted the coordinates of NATO warships not only
to the General Staff in Moscow but also to Soviet submarines armed
with torpedoes. The AVMF's fighter element's primary mission was to
protect Soviet Navy bases and naval task forces at sea and as
technology progressed, the 1950s-vintage Mikoyan MiG-15bis Fagot-B and
MiG-17F Fresco-C subsonic fighters were superseded by various versions
of the supersonic MiG-21 Fishbed, MiG-29 Fulcrum and Sukhoi Su-27
Flanker fourth-generation fighters in the final years of the Soviet
era. Along with a chapter devoted to the Soviet aircraft carriers,
Soviet Naval Aviation is the definitive reference book of the Soviet
maritime presence, both on the sea and in the air.

Soviet nuclear weapons

Soviet Military Encyclopedia, Volume 3
Throughout the second half of the 20th century, international
relations across the globe were dominated by the Cold War. From 1949
until the fall of the Berlin Wall in 1989, US and Soviet strategic
forces were deployed across the Arctic Ocean in North America and
Northern Russia, while the best-equipped armed forces that the world
had ever seen faced each other directly across the 'Iron Curtain' in
Europe. In Cold War Skies examines the air power of the major powers
both at a strategic and at a tactical level throughout the 40 years of
the Cold War. In this fascinating book, acclaimed historian Michael
Napier looks at each decade of the war in turn, examining the
deployment of strategic offensive and defensive forces in North
America and Northern Russia as well as the situation in Europe. He
details the strategic forces and land-based tactical aircraft used by
the air forces of the USA, USSR, NATO, Warsaw Pact countries and the
European non-aligned nations. He also describes the aircraft types in
the context of the units that operated them and the roles in which
they were used. The text is supported by a wide range of first-hand
accounts of operational flying during the Cold War, as well as
numerous high-quality images.

Tupolev Tu-4

Soviet Air Defence Missiles
Corrects information provided by the Pentagon to support their
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requests for increased government spending and argues that the current
administration is deliberately misleading the public

Soviet Secret Projects

Soviet Naval Aviation, 1946-1991

Soviet Strategic Aviation in the Cold War

Restructuring of Soviet Far Eastern Air Power
This book is the story of Russian aviation and Soviet Russia's
progress in preparing its strength as an air power. It discusses the
Russia-Germany connect post 1919, how Russians gained expertise from
German know-how, and post World War II progress from Stalin to
Strategic Arms Limitation Talks.

The Politics of Soviet Strategic Defense
Shrouded in secrecy, output from the Chinese aviation industry was,
until recently, largely unknown in the West. This first-ever book on
Chinese military aircraft offers comprehensive insight into the
Chinese aviation industry, including secret projects and China's
aircraft in overseas service. Provides a full description of all
aircraft types including the Shaanxi Y8, the Chengdu JF-17 (FC-1)
light fighter, which is now entering service with the Pakistan Air
Force, the Shenyang J-10, and the KJ-2000 AWACS aircraft based on the
Il'yushin IL-76. Numerous color profiles and three-view drawings are
also included, along with the logos of production enterprises and
design institutions. Virtually every photograph is previously
unpublished outside of China.

Soviet Naval Developments
In this volume, distinguished academics, researchers, and government
and military strategists look ahead to the 1990s and examine probable
trends in the U.S.-Soviet relationship over the course of the next
decade. An excellent source of readings for courses in international
relations, national security, and foreign policy, the book focuses
particularly on the strategic and military aspects of the relationship
and discusses issues such as nuclear deterrence, Soviet strategic
priorities and U.S. options, low-intensity conflicts, the adequacy of
U.S. defense resources, and the probable results of protracted
conflict.

Russian Tactical Aviation: Since 2001
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When the Myasishchev design bureau was reborn in 1951, it was
immediately tasked with creating a high-speed strategic bomber to
balance the threat posed by NATO's heavy bombers, notably the B-52.
Designated M-4 and code-named "Bison" by NATO, the new four-turbojet
bomber was developed within an incredibly short time--just one year.
It made use of many innovative features, including a bicycle landing
gear, and was designed around the most powerful jet engine of the day.
It became the progenitor of a small family of bombers and refueling
tankers, including the much-improved 3M and its versions. Many of the
intended versions never materialized, and the Bison had its share of
problems, but it came at just the right time, providing a valuable
nuclear deterrent, and remained in service for 40 years until retired
in compliance with the START treaty. The book charts the first Soviet
strategic jet bomber's development and operational history. It
includes the story of how the 3M was adapted to carry components of
the Energiya/Buran space transport system as the VM-T Atlant outsize
cargo transporter.

In Cold War Skies

The Soviet Challenge in the 1990s
services, but arms control (especially the ABM Treaty) offered a
policy handle which helped them to affect doctrine and force posture
to a substantial degree.

Soviet Military Power
Winning Armageddon provides definition to an all-too-long neglected
figure of the Cold War, General Curtis E. LeMay, and tells the story
of his advocacy for nuclear first strikes while leading Strategic Air
Command—the Cold War Air Force’s nuclear organization. This was
despite a publicly proclaimed policy of deterrence. In telling this
story, Albertson builds for the reader a world that, while not in the
distant past, has been forgotten by many; the lessons of that past,
however, are as applicable today as they were 65 years ago. In weaving
his story, the author brings to life the challenges, fears, and
responses of a Cold War United States that grappled with a problem to
which it did not have a clean solution: nuclear war. It was this
concern that LeMay sought to assuage through making his arguments for
attacking first in a nuclear conflict—but only if and when it was
clear that the enemy was preparing to launch their own surprise
strike. This approach, commonly referred to as preemption, was
designed to catch an attacker off-guard and prevent the destruction of
one’s own nation. In LeMay’s case, he made the argument that such
attacks should initially be directed at an enemy’s long-range air
forces, in an effort to deprive them of an ability to destroy American
cities, industry, and its own military. In so doing, LeMay hoped that
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rather than plunging the world into a fruitless nuclear exchange he
could diffuse the conflict at its outset. It was a novel solution to a
vexing problem.

Intentions and Capabilities: Estimates on Soviet Strategic
Forces, 1950-1983
The history of Soviet strategic bombers after the Second World War is
a fascinating one: from the reverse-engineering of interned American
Boeing B-29 bombers into the first Soviet strategic bomber, the Tu-4;
to the huge jet and turbo-prop powered aircraft of today's Russian Air
Force. This comprehensive history of these aircraft will deal not just
with the development of aircraft that entered service, but of
experimental aircraft as well, and projects that were never even built
will also be explored. The service life of these bombers will be
covered, including both active and retired aircraft, and their use
outside of the Soviet Union, in places such as the Middle East and
Afghanistan, will be described in detail. The Soviet Union built some
of the first jet-powered strategic bombers, and the Tu-95 Bear, the
only swept-winged turbo-prop bomber to ever enter service, remains in
service to this day. Less successful aircraft, like the graceful but
problem-plagued supersonic Tu-22 Blinder, and the Mach 3 Sukhoi T-4
will also be examined.

Intentions and Capabilites Estimates on Soviet Strategic
Forces

Inside the Cold War
From the book's Foreword: In the early 1970s, the U.S. Army Center of
Military History contracted with BDM Corporation for a history of U.S.
efforts to counter Soviet air and missile threats during the Cold War.
The resulting two-volume History of Strategic Air and Ballistic
Missile Defense covers the years 1945-1972 when the strategic arms
competition between the United States and the Soviet Union was at its
height. The study was first published for limited distribution in 1975
and recently declassified with minimal redaction. These volumes
address the passive and active defense strategies, technologies, and
techniques adopted by both U.S. and Soviet defense planners. Much of
their actions centered around three common questions: How might we be
attacked? How shall we defend our country? What can technology do to
solve the basic problems of defending against this new
intercontinental threat?

Myasishchev M-4 And 3M
Soviet bombers were a varied lot during the Second World War, ranging
from single-engined biplanes such as the 1920's era Polikarpov U-2 to
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the excellent and modern twin-engined Tu-2 medium bomber. Although the
use of four-engined strategic bombers was mostly limited to use of the
huge Pe-8 bomber, the Soviets used many other aircraft for both
strategic and tactical bombing. As the bombers of the Red Air Force
were mainly tasked with supporting the Red Army, most of the bombers
were used for tactical bombing, attacking tanks, troop convoys,
trains, and airfields. This book will deal with both strategic bombers
and tactical bombers, but will concentrate on the smaller tactical
bombers, as this is where the Red Air Force's emphasis lay. Such types
as the Il-4, the Su-2, the aforementioned Tu-2, and the most important
bomber of all, the Il-2 Shturmovik attack bomber, will be described in
great detail, including not only details on the aircraft themselves,
but how they were deployed in combat. The one truly strategic bomber,
the Pe-8, will not be forgotten, and neither will the comparatively
tiny U-2 biplane, which was so effective in its use as a night-time
"nuisance" raider that the Germans copied the tactic wholesale.
Accurate colour profiles in some number will accompany the text in
this comprehensive work on Soviet bombers.

Chinese Aircraft
This interesting survey looks at Russian military aviation in the postSoviet era. While difficulties with funding means that the large new
aircraft programs of the Cold War era are likely to remain things of
the past, military aviation in Russia is not standing still. Upgrades
to existing programs and reorganization of current resources are two
of the ways in which combat capability is being not just maintained
but enhanced. This volume looks at programs like the new Mi-8MTKO and
Mi-24PN night-capable helicopters from Mil. The latest Sukhoi upgrades
such as the Su-24M2, Su-25SM, and Su-27SM are also explored, along
with the programs designed to extend the capabilties of the Tu-95MS
and Tu-160 bombers by allowing for the carriage of new and more
capable missiles. The revamping of the Russian Air Force's training
fleet with the Yakovlev's Yak-130 is also considered, contrasting the
differences between the first ones built and production-standard
aircraft.

Russian Strategic Nuclear Forces
From the book's Foreword: In the early 1970s, the U.S. Army Center of
Military History contracted with BDM Corporation for a history of U.S.
efforts to counter Soviet air and missile threats during the Cold War.
The resulting two-volume History of Strategic Air and Ballistic
Missile Defense covers the years 1945-1972 when the strategic arms
competition between the United States and the Soviet Union was at its
height. The study was first published for limited distribution in 1975
and recently declassified with minimal redaction. These volumes
address the passive and active defense strategies, technologies, and
techniques adopted by both U.S. and Soviet defense planners. Much of
their actions centered around three common questions: How might we be
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attacked? How shall we defend our country? What can technology do to
solve the basic problems of defending against this new
intercontinental threat?

Strategic Digest

The Current Digest of the Post-Soviet Press

Soviet Bombers of the Second World War
A comprehensive databook of technical and institutional facts about
the Soviet and Russian nuclear arsenal.

Soviet Aviation And Air Power
Born in the 1930s, the Soviet Air Force's long-range bomber arm (known
initially as the ADD and later as the DA) proved itself during World
War II and continued to develop in the immediate post-war years, when
the former allies turned Cold War opponents. When the strategic bomber
Tu-4 was found to be too 'short-legged' to deliver strikes against the
main potential adversary - the USA, both Tupolev and Myasishchev OKBs
began the task by creating turbine-engined strategic bombers. By the
Khrushchev era in the mid/late 1950's the Soviet defense industry and
aircraft design bureau set about adapting the bombers to take airlaunched missiles for use against land and sea targets. In 1962 the DA
fielded its first supersonic aircraft - the Tu-22 Blinder twinjet,
which came in pure bomber and missile strike versions. The Brezhnev
years saw a resurgence of strategic aviation with the Tu-22M Backfire
'swing-wing' supersonic medium bomber entering service in the
mid-1970s followed in 1984 by the Tu-95MS Bear-H and Tu-160 Blackjack
which were capable of carrying six and 12 air-launched cruise missiles
respectively. Soviet Strategic Aviation in the Cold War shows how the
DA's order of battle changed in the period from 1945 to 1991. Major
operations including the air arm's involvement in the Afghan War, the
Cold War exercises over international waters in the vicinity of the
'potential adversary', and the shadowing of NATO warships are covered
together with details of Air Armies, bomber divisions and bomber
regiments, including their aircraft on a type-by-type basis. More than
500 photos, most of which are previously unpublished in the West, are
supplemented by 61 color profiles, color badges, and line drawings of
the aircraft and their weapons, making this an essential reference
source for the historian and modeler alike.

Fail-safe

Soviet Air Defence Aviation 1945-1991
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Born in the 1930s, the Soviet Air Force's long-range bomber arm (known
initially as the ADD and later as the DA) proved itself during World
War II and continued to develop in the immediate post-war years, when
the former allies turned Cold War opponents. When the strategic bomber
Tu-4 was found to be too 'short-legged' to deliver strikes against the
main potential adversary - the USA, both Tupolev and Myasishchev OKBs
began the task by creating turbine-engined strategic bombers. By the
Khrushchev era in the mid/late 1950's the Soviet defense industry and
aircraft design bureau set about adapting the bombers to take airlaunched missiles for use against land and sea targets. In 1962 the DA
fielded its first supersonic aircraft - the Tu-22 Blinder twinjet,
which came in pure bomber and missile strike versions. The Brezhnev
years saw a resurgence of strategic aviation with the Tu-22M Backfire
'swing-wing' supersonic medium bomber entering service in the
mid-1970s followed in 1984 by the Tu-95MS Bear-H and Tu-160 Blackjack
which were capable of carrying six and 12 air-launched cruise missiles
respectively. Soviet Strategic Aviation in the Cold War shows how the
DA's order of battle changed in the period from 1945 to 1991. Major
operations including the air arm's involvement in the Afghan War, the
Cold War exercises over international waters in the vicinity of the
'potential adversary', and the shadowing of NATO warships are covered
together with details of Air Armies, bomber divisions and bomber
regiments, including their aircraft on a type-by-type basis. More than
500 photos, most of which are previously unpublished in the West, are
supplemented by 61 color profiles, color badges, and line drawings of
the aircraft and their weapons, making this an essential reference
source for the historian and modeler alike.

Strategic Air Defense

Russian Strategic Aviation Today
Russian Strategic Aviation Today includes a development and design
history of the Blackjack, Bear and Backfire, their armament, unit
badges and insignia of the Russian units operating them. Backed up by
around 600 photographs, many previously unreleased, detailed line
drawings and colour profiles including individual names and nose art,
this book provides a wealth of information for the historian and
modeler alike.

Winning Armageddon

History of Strategic Air and Ballistic Missile Defense
To find more information about Rowman and Littlefield titles, please
visit www.rowmanlittlefield.com.
Page 9/11

Ebook PDF Format Soviet Strategic Aviation In The Cold War
Tupolev Tu-95/-142
Discusses Soviet strategy and provides technical information on Soviet
missiles and missile systems

Aerospace America
Among the best-selling aviation titles of recent years have been
Midland's Lutwaffe and British Secret Projects series. Soviet secret
projects now come under the spotlight. This first volume covers bomber
concepts from the various design bureaus from the 1940s onwards. Many
unusual and sophisticated aircraft are featured in these pages,
allowing comparisons between what the Soviets were working on and what
was being produced in the West during that period.

Soviet Armed Forces Review Annual
The Tactical Aviation branch (FA – Frontovaya aviatsiya) has always
occupied an important place in the structure of the Soviet, and
subsequently Russian, Air Force. In the 20-odd post-Soviet years the
Russian Air Force has been repeatedly reformed and in the course of
the reforms the importance of Tactical Aviation has risen. The brief
military conflict with Georgia in August 2008 highlighted poor
organization of operations and in 2009 the customary air armies, air
divisions and air regiments were replaced by aviation bases. Much
importance has attached to fleet renewal and upgrading of the Russian
Tactical Aviation capability. The Su-35S 'Generation 4++' single-seat
fighter is entering full-scale production and service. Deliveries of
single-seat Su-27SM3 (a mid-life update) and two-seat Su-30SM and
Su-30M2 multi-role fighters are also underway. The Beriyev A-50 AWACS
aircraft, which supports the Tactical Aviation's air defense role, are
also being updated. Production and deliveries of the Su-34 tactical
bomber are continuing and for want of a next-generation attack
aircraft, the Russian Air Force is continuing to upgrade its Su-25
fleet--the latest Su-25SM3 is now in service. Much attention has been
paid to combat training. Exercises are being held more frequently than
in the 1990s and in-flight refuelling of various aircraft, including
tactical bombers, is practiced on a much wider scale than before, as
are long-range flights by groups of fighters. The book, companion to
the highly successful Soviet Tactical Aviation, illustrates the
current state of the Russian Air Force's tactical aviation as well as
its recent history in various overseas conflicts. Details are given of
the aviation bases (units), their locations and the principal types
currently in service. Russian Tactical Aviationis illustrated
throughout with many previously unpublished photos, including air-toair shots during recent Russian Force exercises, as well as color
profiles of Russian tactical aircraft and helicopters operated by
various aviation bases.
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